
HB832 

Oppose 

 

 

Dear members of the Ways and Means committee, 

I am submitting my written testimony about HB 832 Education – Maryland Homeschool Advisory Council 
– Establishment.   The bill may have good intentions, but home school families do not want any 
additional regulations governing their ability to teach their children. Maryland Homeschool Law 
regulations are low, and we want to keep it that way.  

One reason families decide to homeschool is so that they have the freedom to make individual decisions 
for their children.  Additional oversights or committees aren’t helpful.   

I oppose this bill to ensure continued freedoms for all homeschool Maryland families. 

  

Respectfully, 

Amanda Phillips 

St. Mary’s County, district 29A 


